

JESSE BACON, SUPERINTENDENT

ADRIENNE USHER, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT BRANDY HOWARD, CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER TROY WOOD, CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

TO:

Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

FROM:

Sarah Smith, Director of Safe Schools and Mental Health Services

DATE:

March 28, 2024

RE:

Request for Presentation: April Board of Education Meeting

This is a request for recognition to be given to the 2024 Bullitt County Winner for the FRED Award. The Bullitt County Fred Award Winner named has also been submitted to the KASA Fred Award Contest. This request is under Presentations for the Monday, April 22nd Board of Education meeting.

OUR MISSION IS TO INSPIRE AND EQUIP OUR STUDENTS TO SUCCEED IN LIFE BULLITT COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS IS AN EQUAL EDUCATION AND EMPLOYMENT INSTITUTION